Kirjaamo

From: Matej Oresic <matej.oresic@gmail.com>

Sent: 10. kesdkuuta 2016 15:18

To: Marko Sysi-Aho; Kirjaamo

Subject: Re: The Process for handling allegations of the responsible conduct of research
Dear All:

| welcome the data deposition. In fact, the steps towards this have already been taken and the DIPP study group has
discussed and approved the deposition. The data were originally submitted from VTT in 2013 as part of the EU FP7
COSMOS project, in private mode, and not yet anonymised. This submission will now be anonymised. Mikael Knip is
currently overseeing this process, which is near completion.

| have assurance from MetabolLights team at EBI that they will proceed with the prioritized validation process as
soon as possible. We have been waiting for the completion of the investigation to proceed with next steps.

| have also been in contact with the chief editor of JEM, who welcomes the deposition, and they will append the
publication by providing the link to the data.

The date for data release was originally set for January 2017. We will change the release date to an earlier one, i.e.,
as soon as the data submission is validated by the MetabolLights team. | will notify JEM and all authors as soon as the

link to the data becomes public.

Best regards,
Matej





